
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2024

BURY COLLEGE

WHAT WE HAVE DONE... 
With a new term has come lots of new beginnings as
children have transitioned into their new rooms and have
been very busy creating new friendships and bonds with
their new keyworkers. Throughout September we have
had lots of focused topics surrounding ‘All about me!” as
we learn all about one another and our new friends. We
have spent time looking through your updated family 
pictures and seeing what you have been up to over the 
summer! We also hosted a Pirate party to link in with 
‘International talk like a pirate’ day. The whole team 
wants to say a huge THANK YOU for everyone’s 
participation, and we all loved everybody’s outfits.  Look 
out for the next themed days that we will be having 
across October!  

WHAT WE ARE DOING NEXT… 
Over the next few weeks across the nursery we will be
exploring everything Autumn. Each room will be learning 
about the natural world around us! We are looking 
forward to participating in lots of nature hunts and 
bringing as many natural resources as possible from 
outside into the rooms. We will be sending out small 
paper bags home so your child can have their own 
nature hunt over the weekend and bring back their 
findings to share with their friends. 
Across the nursery we have been busy updating our 
heuristic baskets, we would be very grateful for any 
spare items that you possibly no longer need that would 
benefit our sensory play. Items include 
Bracelets/bangles, metal pots and pans, wooden 
musical instruments, wooden cutlery, cosmetics (make 
up brushes, sponges, nail brushes) and metal cutlery. 

Dates for the Diary:
FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER - THURSDAY 10TH OCTOBER

WORLD SPACE WEEK
SATURDAY 12TH OCTOBER

HALLOWEEN THEMED STAY AND PLAY 10-12
MONDAY 14TH OCTOBER - SUNDAY 20TH OCTOBER 

RECYCLE WEEK


